
 
 

 

  

 

4 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents and carers of KS2 children 

CAROL SERVICE & CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The Christmas Carol Service for KS2 will be held on Wednesday 12th December at 2.00pm at St 

Andrews Church. Year 4 are taking leading roles and Year 3 will be doing a dance. The children will 

be going to the church on that day to practise in the morning and for the service in the afternoon. 

KS1 pupils will also be watching the Carol Service in the afternoon.  

All parents from KS2 (Years 3-6) only are invited to join us at the church. KS2 children can be 

collected from the church straight after the service but parents must let the class teacher know so 

that all children are accounted for. KS1 children will all walk back from the church in their classes 

to collect their belongings and they can then be collected early by parents from the school. 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

Christmas parties are being held during the same week. 

Years 3/4 on Wednesday 19th December 

Years 5/6 on Thursday 20th December 

As far as possible Years 3 and 5 should bring contributions of sweet food and years 4 and 6 should 

bring savoury food. A reminder that for health and safety reasons the food should be shop bought 

and not home-made. The children may wear their own clothes on the day of the party. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 

The KS2 Staff 
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